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ACTION TRACKING FOR THE COMMUNITY & ENTERPRISE OVERVIEW & SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

Meeting Date Agenda item Action Required Action
Officer(s)

Action taken Timescale

06.11.2019 4. Forward Work 
Programme and 
Action Tracking

The Committee supported the 
suggestion that the NEW Homes 
Board report be moved from 18th 
December to the 22nd November 
meeting.

Ceri Shotton / 
Mel Evans

Report presented to 
the Committee on 
22nd November, 
2019

Completed

06.11.2019 4. Forward Work 
Programme and 
Action Tracking

Following a request from Cllr 
Bernie Attridge, Neal Cockerton 
agreed to provide an information 
report, outlining what the Council 
was doing to assist and support 
rough sleepers, to the next 
meeting on 22nd November.

Neal Cockerton 
/ Ceri Shotton

Report to be 
presented to the 
Committee on 18th 
December, 2019

Completed

06.11.2019 5. Housing Revenue 
Account (HRA) 
Capital Programme 
2020/21

Whilst presenting the report, Neal 
Cockerton suggested that a report 
on the Regeneration of Existing 
Stock, shown as one of the future 
HRA Capital Priorities, be 
presented to a future Committee 
meeting.

Neal Cockerton 
/ Ceri Shotton

Item added under 
‘Items to be 
scheduled’ on the 
FWP in order for a 
report to be 
submitted to the 
Committee when 
appropriate.

Completed

06.11.2019 5. Housing Revenue 
Account (HRA) 
Capital Programme 
2020/21

Following a question from Cllr 
Bernie Attridge around 
engagement with private 
homeowners to see if they wanted 
improvement works done the same 
time as council tenants who lived 

Sean O’Donnell Information e-mailed 
to Members of the 
Committee on 
13.11.2019.

Completed
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next door, Sean O’Donnell agreed 
to provide information on the 
projects completed following the 
meeting.

22.11.2019 The Chairman referred to a 
previous request from Cllr Paul 
Shotton for officers to consider 
whether it was viable for the 
Council to take on The Swan 
building in Connah’s Quay which 
had recently been converted into 
apartments.  Mel Evans agreed to 
follow this up following the 
meeting.

Mel Evans Site visit with Agent 
to be arranged for 
week beginning 
09.12.2019

On-going

22.11.2019 In response to a question around 
private landlords, Neal Cockerton 
agreed to provide the Committee 
with feedback following the 
roadshow which was soon to be 
held with private landlords from 
across the County.

Neal Cockerton 
/ Ceri Shotton

E-mail with 
information on 
feedback from the 
roadshow sent to 
the Committee on 
10.12.2019

Completed


